
 

From: Tasneem Rizvi <   

Sent: 2025/04/26 12:40 PM 

To: Vani, Clara <Clara.Vani@brampton.ca> 

Subject: [EXTERNAL]4598 Countryside Drive - Minor Variance Application A-2024-0200 

 

Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 

attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 

 

Hi Clara,  

 

Greetings 

We request you to kindly allow us to use this place as our small community center. We are a small 

community and we generally meet once or twice a week as a family at this address. We organize, 

get together, prayers, entertainment, education, picnic and food bank programs. This is very 

important for the mental health and peace of mind for our community members. 

I authorize you to post this correspondence to the revised agenda. 

Thanking you. 

Tasneem Rizvi 

4 Mikado Crescent, Brampton, Ontatrio, L6S 3R6 

 

Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone 

 


